
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency of Middletown, Connecticut has scheduled a public 
hearing on Wednesday, May 7, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building, 
245 DeKoven Drive, Middletown, Connecticut for the following item: 

 
 

          1.  Proposed application for parking lot resurfacing to improve and control drainage runoff to be 
located at Palmer Field parking lot at Bernie O’Rourke Drive.  Applicant/agent City of Middletown 
Public Works Dept.  (08-03) 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
Joseph Carta   
Chairman 

 
_____________________ 
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